
 

                                                                                                        

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

You are invited to join your child in school on Wednesday 7 February.  We will be offering a 

morning session for nursery parents and an afternoon session for reception parents.  Any 

nursery children who attend school all day on a Wednesday can opt to join the session in 

the afternoon if they require.   

In the session we will be exploring the magic of stories and creating props to support 

communication and language. During the afternoon session, we have support from an LA 

ICT consultant who will be working with you and your child to introduce school360. School 

360 is a learning platform which is used throughout school and can be accessed at home. 

Mrs Burton will talk through school360 in the morning over coffee and cake! Refreshments will 

be available at both sessions for a small donation.  

We are asking for one adult per child to attend.  Please fill in the reply slip by Wednesday 31 

January.  We look forward to seeing you then, thank you. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Burton & Mrs Hutchinson 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Reply slip – Stay & Play – Wednesday 7 February 2018 

Child’s name_________________________ Child’s class_____________________ 

Parent/Carers name who will be attending_________________________________ 

 

Nursery - Morning session, 9.15 – 11.15am           Nursery - Afternoon session, 1 – 3pm  

 

 

Reception - Afternoon session, 1 – 3pm 

 

Please fill in the reply slip by Wednesday 31 January, thank you 

Reception & Nursery 

Wednesday 7 February 2018 

 

 

 


